
 Come along to our drop-in session for parents and
carers of children with SEND. The sessions will
provide the opportunity to meet informally, build
support networks, discuss the challenges and share
successes. 

There will also be visits from professionals including
the Family Information Service and SENDIAS. 

Scan or press the QR code for more details. Sessions
start Thursday 4 July. 

SEND Peer Support
Drop-ins for parent/carers

familyinfo.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/familysupport
For more information please visit

 First
Thursday of
the month

Southcourt
Family

Centre Plus

1pm to
2:30pm


